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increased as far as possible, with responsibilities shared broadly 
among  ail  countries capable  of  making a contribution. The launching of 
global negotiations is a major political objective approved by all 
participants in the Summit. The latest draft resolution circulated by 
the Group of the 77 is helpful, and the discussion at Versailles showed 
general acceptance  of the view that it would serve as a basis for 
consultations with the countries concerned. We believe that there is 
new a good prospect fer the early launching and success of the global 
negotiations , provided that the independence of the Specialised 
Agencies is guaranteed. At the same time, we are prepared to continue 
and develop practical cooperation with the developing countries through 
innovations within the World Bank, through our support of the work of 
the Regional Development Banks, through progress in countering 
instability of commodity export earnings, through the encouragement of 
private capital flows, incZuding international arrangements to improve 
the conditions for private investment, and through a further 
concentration of official assistance on the poorer countries. This is 
why we see a need for special temporary arrangements to overcome 
funding problems for IDA VI, and fer an early start to consideration  of 
IDA VII. We will give special encouragement to programmes or 
arrangements designed to increase food and energy production in 
developing countries which have to import these essentials, and to 
programmes to address the implications ce population growth. 

In the field of balance  of  payments support, we  look ferward 
to progress at the September IMF Annue Meeting towards settling the 
increase in the size of the Fund appropriate to the coming Eighth Quota 
Review. 

- Revitalization and growth of the world economy will depend 
not only on our awn effort but also to a large  extent upon cooperation 
among our countrieS and with other countries in the exploitation of 
scientific and technological development. We have to exploit the 
immense opportunities presented by the new technologies, particularly 
fer creating new employment. We need to remove barriers to, and to 
promote, the development of and trade in new technologies both in the 
public  sector and in the private sector. Our countries will need to 
train men and women in the new technologies and to create the economic, 
social and cultural conditions which allow these technologies to 
develop and flourish. We have considered the report presented to us on 
these issues by the President of the French Republic. In this context 
we have decided to set up promptly a working group  of  representatives 
of our governments and of the European Community to develop, in close 
consultation with the appropriate international institutions, 
especially the OECD, proposals to give heZp to attain these 
objectives.This group will be asked to submit its report to us by 31 
December 1982. The conclusion of the report and the resulting action 
will be considered at the next econemic Summit to be heZd in 1983 in 
the United States of America. 
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